
HCG Fo·undation 

To, 

CHILD VIKAS FOUNDATION. 

BANGALORE. 

Closing Letter 
Date: 051h Sep 2023 

This is regarding patient Riyah 3-year-old medical case. She was diagnosed with Blood Cancer. 

Currently she completed her Delayed Intensification Chemotherapy. 

And she will be visiting hospital once a month for further treatment. 

Thank you for contributing to her 3 cycles of Chemotherapy and supportive care. 

We look forward to your cooperation for another child. 

Thanks & Regards, 

Feros Khan 

Manager-HCG Foundation 

No.3, Ground Floor, Tower Block, Unity Buildings Complex, Mission Road, Bangalore - 560027. 
Tel: 080 46607760, Website: www.hcgfoundation.org 


